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Modalities for Massage and Bodywork
First published in 1964, Beard's Massage is a
classic physical therapy massage text
originally authored by Gertrude Beard, a
pioneering physical therapist in the 1920s
who treated patients using soft tissue
massage techniques that remain the basis of
practice today. Now in its fifth edition,
with a new title, this classic text has been
expanded and updated throughout to provide
you with an overview of massage, a
description of massage techniques,
information on the benefits of massage, and
specific techniques for a variety of
conditions. Practical step-by-step guidance
to help you develop massage sequences that
best meet the needs of your patients.
Sections on massage strokes show the
direction and sequence of each stroke,
allowing you the benefit of using one
comprehensive resource instead of several
texts. Includes guidance in Swedish Remedial
Massage techniques to help you develop proper
massage techniques and sequences that best
meet the needs of each individual client.
Nearly 500 line drawings and photos
demonstrate how to perform all of the basic
strokes, the physiologic and therapeutic
effects of each technique, and how to apply
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the most appropriate massage sequences to
specific regions of the body. Photos include
directional arrows that show hand position
and movement across the patient. Updated
references facilitate further study and
demonstrate currency of the text. The new
companion DVD with narrated video clips
demonstrates each of the various techniques
discussed in the text allowing you to
visually comprehend proper timing and
techniques. Icons in the text link the text
to the DVD so they can function together as a
complete learning tool. New chapter on
Anatomical Landmarks for Soft Tissue Massage
demonstrates the important anatomical
landmarks and structures involved during the
application of soft tissue massage
techniques. New chapter on Focal Massage
Sequences describes the use of various
massage techniques for specific pathologies
to help enhance your assessment skills for
those clients who present with specific
injuries and/or conditions. New chapter on
Decongestive Therapy for the Treatment of
Lymphedema shows how massage can be an
effective part of lymphedema treatment. New
chapter on Massage in Sport explains the
different strokes and methods required for
sports massage in rehabilitation. New chapter
on Massage for the Baby and Infant describes
different methods for safe massage. New
chapter on Massage in Palliative Care
explains the role of massage, especially pain
relief and relaxation, in the care of the
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terminally ill. New chapter on Soft Tissue
Manipulation in Complementary/Alternative
Medicine (CAM) describes different massage
techniques in CAM therapies.

The Concise Book of Trigger Points
"Focusing on practical application of deep
tissue therapy, Deep Tissue Massage Treatment
provides clear, "how-to" instructions for
assessment and treatment. The most commonly
used techniques are covered, including
trigger point therapy, friction techniques,
myofascial techniques, and stretching." -back
cover.

The Book of Massage
On the field, post-event, or in the clinic,
Sports Massage is the essential resource for
developing and perfecting your sports massage
technique! Sports Massage provides an indepth discussion of applications of
foundational massage techniques within a
sports massage approach. Thorough
instructions and over 130 full-color photos
demonstrate the correct application of each
massage stroke for muscle groups of the neck,
shoulder, torso, pelvis, legs, and feet.
You’ll also learn how to use advanced working
positions in prone, supine, side-lying, and
sitting orientations to address each muscle
group, helping you achieve a more comfortable
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and therapeutic session for your client. This
practical guide explains the foundations of
sports massage as a profession, including
performance-related benefits of sports
massage, common environments for professional
practice (practice, event, clinical), range
of clientele (recreational or serious
athletes, physically active people), and
applications (pre-, inter-, and post-event,
or as part of a training regimen or
rehabilitation program). Sports Massage
emphasizes proper therapist mechanics,
including working posture, proper table
height, and effective client positioning to
help improve the delivery of your technique
and reduce strain to your arms, hands, and
back. Highlighted in the text are tips on
technique adjustments, and special “Client
Talk” boxes offer suggestions for ways to
communicate technical information to your
clients. Throughout the text, self-test
questions with answers allow you to check
your understanding and reinforce your
learning. In addition, a photo gallery index
provides quick reference for checking
techniques and their application. Organized
for quick reference, Sports Massage explains
massage modifications for common injuries and
conditions and provides technical information
to support your decision-making process.
Information regarding contraindications and
pathologies will prepare you to adapt your
technique to accommodate a wide range of soft
tissue conditions. In addition, discussion of
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equipment, hygiene, and safety considerations
will help you be prepared for each therapy
session. A discussion of client assessment
and consultation will assist you in learning
how to obtain the necessary information to
address muscular issues during the therapy
session. Sports Massage also discusses
considerations in administering the technique
to special populations, including individuals
with spinal cord injuries, limb deficiencies
and visual impairments, and cerebral palsy.
In addition, you’ll find information on
conducting sports massage before, during, and
after sporting events. Part science and part
art, effective sports massage relies on a
therapist’s thoughtful application of
knowledge and experience. Sport Massage
provides a solid knowledge base, helping you
learn how to work with your body efficiently
and apply each technique with sensitivity.
With its emphasis on correct body mechanics
and effective client positioning, Sports
Massage will help you improve your technique,
reduce strain as you work, and provide a
better quality of touch.

Managing Sports Injuries e-book
Experience the Healing Power of Massage With
more than 650,000 copies sold, The Book of
Massage is the classic guide to the relaxing
and healing skills of the hands. Featuring
both Eastern and Western methods, it presents
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step-by-step, beautifully illustrated
instructions on everything from traditional
massage to shiatsu and reflexology. The Book
of Massage offers easy-to-follow techniques
for giving the perfect massage, including
advice on creating the right setting and
suggestions for using aromatic oils and
lotions. In the comfort of your own home, you
can Soothe away stress and tension Develop
your body's unique healing powers Banish
headaches and back pain Share the language of
touch Experience optimum health and vitality
Now revised and updated with fresh color
photos and drawings throughout, The Book of
Massage is a simple and comprehensive
handbook that reveals how you can experience
the myriad benefits of giving and receiving a
soothing massage.

Sports Massage
CD-ROM includes 20 massage technique video
clips, 10 Acland anatomy video clips, anatomy
figures from the text, chapter quizzes.

Deep Tissue Massage, Revised Edition
Featuring more than 250 photographs and 50
anatomical drawings, this revised edition of
Deep Tissue Massage is the standard guide to
the essentials of touch, biomechanics, and
positioning options for a multitude of
strategies to treat all major conditions
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encountered in a bodywork practice. The book
is divided into three sections.
“Fundamentals” covers basic skills of
palpation, explaining the deeper layers of
the body and presenting detailed instruction
on working with these layers to release
tension. This section gives clear information
on the proper use of knuckles, fist,
forearms, and elbows in preventing injury to
the therapist. “Strategies” offers more
precise protocols and treatment plans for the
entire body with emphasis on client
positioning options to stretch muscles rather
than just kneading tissues. “Caveats” details
areas in which the practitioner needs to
exercise caution. Deep Tissue Massage
presents a wealth of information in a way the
therapist can immediately utilize. This new
edition has been thoroughly revised and
includes a preface to the new edition, a
foreword, an index, a Suggested Reading list,
and extended sections on integrating deeptissue massage into bodywork practice and the
psychology of treating injuries. From the
Trade Paperback edition.

Pre- and Perinatal Massage Therapy
Provides all of the anatomy and physiology
knowledge a massage therapist needs in a way
they can better understand! Applied Anatomy
and Physiology for Manual Therapists is a
clear, accurate, simple, and comprehensive
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A&P textbook that focuses on the needs of
students in manual therapy education
programs. It is a focused text that
deliberately emphasizes the information
manual therapists need to be familiar with in
order to understand the benefits, effects,
indications, and contraindications of their
specific form of manual therapy. The text
includes detailed information not covered in
standard A&P texts, adding an entire chapter
on neuromuscular and myofascial connections
(Chapter 8), and separating the structure and
function of the lymphatic system (Chapter 11)
from immunity and healing (Chapter 12). This,
along with chapter features such as Manual
Therapy Applications, Pathology Alerts, and
What Do You Think questions, help readers
build bridges between the scientific facts
and the application of that information to
their therapeutic practice.

The Visual Guide to Swedish Massage,
Spiral bound Version
"Step-by-Step Massage Therapy Protocols for
Common Conditions" is intended to give
massage therapy students and practitioners
the knowledge and confidence to work safely
with clients who have medical conditions. The
text provides practical, thorough protocols
to help therapists support their clients
while steering them away from doing any harm.
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A Massage Therapist's Guide to
Pathology
"Explore 21 of the top modalities in massage
practice today with direction from leading
experts in each modality."--Back cover.

Basic Clinical Massage Therapy
Millions of people already live their lives
in accordance with Rob Brezsny's "Real
Astrology" prophecies. But the time has come
for a deeper dose of Brezsny's brain. The
Televisionary Oracle is an archetypal rollercoaster that would make Rumi dizzy and leave
Carl Jung gasping for breath.

Trigger Point Therapy for Myofascial
Pain
Fully updated and revised Orthopedic Massage
has been written for those interested in
understanding and applying massage as an
intervention for soft-tissue disorders.
Recent research into the physiological
effects of massage has strengthened the
justification for its use in the treatment of
soft-tissue pain and injury conditions.
Orthopedic soft-tissue problems are common
among the general population, whether from
sports, occupational activities, or chronic
pain. This text presents a comprehensive and
in-depth look at the physiological nature of
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these conditions and the massage treatments
most effective for their relief. A particular
contribution this text makes is its
validation for the role of massage in
treating orthopedic conditions. In addition,
it aims to help the clinician understand the
relationship between the soft tissues to
which they apply their techniques and the
overall orthopedic disorder affecting their
clients. Although written chiefly for massage
practitioners, the lessons it teaches are
relevant to any practitioner who is concerned
with the treatment of soft-tissue injuries.
Includes detailed technical information,
extensive illustrations, and reliable
reference material essential to everyday
practice. Provides a comprehensive approach
to treatment of common soft tissue pain and
injury. Explains common orthopedic problems
in detail, addressing biomechanics,
kinesiology, and anatomy. Provides an indepth discussion of the physiologic rationale
for soft tissue treatments and explains those
most effective for each condition. Integrates
treatment approaches from across the field
and gives detailed, easy-to-follow steps for
their application. Compares traditional
treatments with soft tissue manipulation for
each problem discussed. Clearly links
anatomy, physiology, and biomechanics with
clinical practice. Designed for quick and
easy reference with more than 200 highquality full colour illustrations and
numerous photos of treatment techniques. New
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clinical case studies and tips illustrate the
techniques discussed. Now presented in full
colour. New step-by-step photographs depict
the techniques described in full detail.
Increased artwork and photographs make
learning more visual. Case studies
demonstrate techniques and management in
clinical practice Clinical hints and tips
throughout. Greater guidance in treatment
strategies to include 'Treatment Approaches'
and 'Rehabilitation Protocol Considerations'.

Sports Massage
Now in its fourth edition with the revised
title – Managing Sports Injuries: a guide for
students and clinicians – this highly
practical guide maintains its evidence-based
approach while introducing new material from
both research and clinical sources. It is a
comprehensive resource for the management of
soft-tissue injuries, focusing on therapy.
Well referenced and extensively illustrated,
this text continues to be invaluable to
physiotherapists, sports and massage
therapists, medical practitioners, and all
those involved in the treatment of athletes
and sports people. Full colour text and
illustrations emphasizing all practical
techniques Treatment notes expanded with
added topics and basic examination protocols
Additional material enhancing clinical value
Practical "how-to-do" approach enabling
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application of new techniques Updated
research references

The Trigger Point Therapy Workbook
Remedial massage therapy uses manual therapy
techniques to treat and 'remedy' a problem;
but to offer a real remedy you must do more
than just relieve pain; you must also
understand how the problem came about and how
it can be avoided in future. Advanced
Remedial Massage places the emphasis on
remedial therapy as well as massage, and will
appeal to students of physiotherapy,
oestotherapy and many other manual therapies.
The book takes the reader through the
practice of remedial massage, the effects and
benefits that arise from it, a guide to the
human muscular system, basic massage
techniques and more detailed treatment
practices. Illustrated with more than 200
full-colour photographs and over 50 diagrams,
the techniques are easy to follow and
understand. This informative guide is a musthave both for students of remedial massage
and for professional therapists.

Medical Conditions and Massage Therapy
This superbly illustrated text familiarizes
students with individual muscles and muscle
systems and demonstrates basic clinical
massage therapy techniques. More than 550
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full-color illustrations of internal
structures are embedded into photographs of
live models to show each muscle or muscle
group, surrounding structures, surface
landmarks, and the therapist's hands.
Students see clearly which muscle is being
worked, where it is, where it is attached,
how it can be accessed manually, what
problems it can cause, and how treatment
techniques are performed. This edition
features improved illustrations of draping
and includes palpation for each muscle. An
accompanying Real Bodywork DVD includes video
demonstrations of massage techniques from the
book.

Ortho-Bionomy
Featuring more than 250 full-color
illustrations and photographs, Therapeutic
Chair Massage offers detailed instructions on
the appropriate massage strokes, stretching
techniques, and therapeutic routines to use
in seated massage for both relaxation and
specific therapeutic applications. The book
also provides foundational information on
equipment, hygiene, sanitation, safety,
contraindications, communication and
documentation, body mechanics, and
establishing a seated massage business. Each
chapter includes hands-on Experiential
Exercises; Case Studies with critical
thinking questions; Clinical Tips from the
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author's experience; and Of Special Interest
Boxes that contain related and interesting
information. Contraindications lists specify
conditions that prohibit or limit the use of
a particular stroke or technique.

Sports Massage for Injury Care
This comprehensive guide to massage during
pregnancy, labor, and postpartum contains
extensive evidence and practice-based wisdom,
grounded in the author's 38 years as a
practitioner and teacher. This edition
includes three technique manuals of precise
instruction and anatomy-embedded
illustrations, plus extensive online
technique video clips, teach effective, safe
practices. Discussions of perinatal research,
anatomy, physiology, functional adaptations,
and emotional responses, invoke deep
understanding for the normalcy of pregnancy.
The special needs chapter equips therapists
for working cooperatively with medical
experts when complications or high risks are
involved. Business chapters focus on
marketplace success, and include voices of
longtime therapists in a variety of settings.
Book purchase includes exclusive access to
online ancillaries featuring a wide range of
professional, business and medical resources
compiled specifically to prepare readers for
the opportunities and challenges of a
maternity massage therapy specialization.
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Therapeutic Chair Massage
This book is the product of an important
collaboration between clinicians of the
manual therapies and scientists in several
disciplines that grew out of the three recent
International Fascia Research Congresses
(Boston, Amsterdam, and Vancouver). The book
editors, Thomas Findley MD PhD, Robert
Schleip PhD, Peter Huijing PhD and Leon
Chaitow DO, were major organizers of these
congresses and used their extensive
experience to select chapters and
contributors for this book. This volume
therefore brings together contributors from
diverse backgrounds who share the desire to
bridge the gap between theory and practice in
our current knowledge of the fascia and goes
beyond the 2007, 2009 and 2012 congresses to
define the state-of-the-art, from both the
clinical and scientific perspective. Prepared
by over 100 specialists and researchers from
throughout the world, Fascia: The Tensional
Network of the Human Body will be ideal for
all professionals who have an interest in
fascia and human movement - physiotherapists,
osteopathic physicians, osteopaths,
chiropractors, structural integration
practitioners, manual therapists, massage
therapists, acupuncturists, yoga or Pilates
instructors, exercise scientists and personal
trainers - as well as physicians involved
with musculoskeletal medicine, pain
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management and rehabilitation, and basic
scientists working in the field. Reflects the
efforts of almost 100 scientists and
clinicians from throughout the world Offers
comprehensive coverage ranging from anatomy
and physiology, clinical conditions and
associated therapies, to recently developed
research techniques Explores the role of
fascia as a bodywide communication system
Presents the latest information available on
myofascial force transmission which helps
establish a scientific basis for given
clinical experiences Explores the importance
of fascia as a sensory organ - for example,
its important proprioceptive and nociceptive
functions which have implications for the
generation of low back pain Describes new
imaging methods which confirm the
connectivity of organs and tissues Designed
to organize relevant information for
professionals involved in the therapeutic
manipulation of the body’s connective tissue
matrix (fascia) as well as for scientists
involved in basic science research Reflects
the increasing need for information about the
properties of fascia, particularly for
osteopaths, massage therapists,
physiotherapists and other complementary
health care professionals Offers new insights
on the fascial related foundations of
Traditional Chinese Medicine Meridians and
the fascial effects of acupuncture
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Canine Massage
The Complete Guide to Sports Massage, 3rd
edition is a comprehensive, practical
handbook. Now with additional photography and
the latest techniques, this is a must-have
guide for students of sports therapy and
anyone wanting a performance advantage.
Sports massage is the skilled manipulation of
soft tissue for: the relief and treatment of
muscle soreness and pain; the maintenance of
muscle balance and improved flexibility; and
enhanced rehabilitation from injury. Packed
with jargon-free information, this fully
updated guide includes step-by-step
photography and detailed text explaining the
principles and techniques of massage; injury
management and post-massage care; as well as
practical guidance on working at a sports
event.

Deep Tissue Massage Treatment
The Visual Guide to Swedish Massage clearly
illustrates the practical methods for
performing foundational massage therapy
techniques. Readers will find this handy
reference tool to be an important supplement
to their massage therapy curriculum and a
helpful review of the proper movements to
ensure the client experience is second to
none. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or
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the product text may not be available in the
ebook version.

Enjoy the View
Modern Neuromuscular Techniques E-Book
Enable your clients and patients to get back
in the game and live pain free after injury.
In Sports Massage for Injury Care,
experienced sports therapist Bob McAtee
explains the types of soft tissue injury most
common in sport and explains why manual
therapy is so valuable in treating
musculoskeletal injuries. No two injuries are
the same. Whether an injury is acute or
chronic, you need to understand and treat the
underlying cause so you don’t leave your
athletes susceptible to re-injury. Sports
Massage for Injury Care emphasizes the
importance of accurate assessment and
evaluation, and it focuses on 20 of the most
common neuromuscular injuries seen in
athletes. For each featured injury, there are
assessment recommendations, treatment options
and injury-specific protocols, and self-care
options for when the athlete is not on the
treatment table. You will learn the evidence
behind the techniques that are most
effective, based on clinical research. Each
treatment protocol is presented with vivid
full-color photos and step-by-step
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instructions. Detailed anatomical
illustrations show you the muscles, joints,
and soft tissues involved. Practitioner
examples and case studies give you a glimpse
into how other practicing professionals use
the techniques to help their clients heal
quicker and more fully. Clinical sports
massage therapy is often the missing
component in injury-rehabilitation programs.
With Sports Massage for Injury Care, you have
the ultimate practical resource for relieving
pain and getting your clients and patients
back to their athletic endeavors and daily
activities as quickly as possible. CE exam
available! For certified professionals, a
companion continuing education exam can be
completed after reading this book. The Sports
Massage for Injury Care Online CE Exam may be
purchased separately or as part of the Sports
Massage for Injury Care With CE Exam package
that includes both the book and the exam.

Step-by-Step Massage Therapy Protocols
for Common Conditions
This significantly revised new edition
features an easy-to-use format that provides
basic theory and assessment of neuromuscular
conditions followed by an extensive overview
of techniques specific to deep tissue massage
Ñ including trigger point therapy, friction
techniques, myofascial techniques, and
stretching. Step-by-step treatment routines
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for the 22 most commonly encountered
neuromuscular conditions are clearly outlined
using detailed descriptions and illustrations
side-by-side. Downloadable assessment forms
and 90-minutes of video on proper deep tissue
massage techniques are included on the
companion Evolve website. Excellent
organization and standard layout for each
condition makes information easy to find and
follow. Step-by-step routines for treatment
of conditions are outlined using clear
descriptions and illustrations side-by-side.
Coverage of the most common techniques
includes trigger point therapy, friction
techniques, myofascial techniques, and
stretching to give you an excellent base from
which to start incorporating deep tissue
massage into massage practice. Full color art
program features a visually striking design
with vibrant photos and illustrations that
appeal to visual learners. Pedagogical
features include learning objectives, key
terms, and an end-of-book glossary to help
you focus on key content. Appendices provide
key resources on trigger points and pain
referral patterns,
indications/contraindications for deep
tissues massage, and blank assessment forms
for use in practice. Student resources on
Evolve companion website provide downloadable
assessment forms and videos of deep tissue
techniques. NEW! 4-color art program features
all new photos of the best techniques, body
mechanics, and draping to better illustrate
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content. NEW! 90 minutes of video on the
Evolve companion website vividly demonstrate
the proper techniques needed to master deep
tissue massage. NEW! Expanded coverage of
theory and assessment gives you the
background you need on documentation,
techniques, and assessments before you begin
learning how to perform deep tissue massage.
NEW! Anatomic illustrations provide a
refresher on pertinent anatomy right before
the book heads into treatment coverage to
reinforce the essential relationship between
anatomy and proper massage. NEW! Expert
reviewers, including Joe Muscolino, Sandy
Fritz, and more, ensure material is accurate
and appropriate for courses on deep tissue.
NEW! Author Jeffrey Simancek, former
Curriculum Manager for Corinthian and current
massage educator, brings extensive career
school teaching and curriculum experience to
the book.

The Televisionary Oracle
Use massage to help your dog relax, to
condition the canine athlete, to assist in
recovery from injuries or to ease chronic
pain. Learn the techniques of a recognized
expert in the field so that you can bring the
well-known benefits of massage to your own
dog or become a canine massage specialist.
New edition has over 100 illustrations and
100 photos, detailed examinations of muscular
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stress points, diagnoses and treatments. You
will learn the basics of canine anatomy and
kinesiology; massage movements, pressures,
techniques and systems; routines designed to
address specific health problems; stretching
and hydrotherapy techniques; tips on how to
run a canine massage business, and more.
Excellent source of information on dog
anatomy as well.

The Complete Guide to Sports Massage
This highly illustrated Candidate Handbook
contains everything students need to know for
the VTCT Certificate in Sports Massage or the
Sports Massage option unit for the BTEC
National Sport award.

Applied Anatomy & Physiology for Manual
Therapists
A clinical reference manual for the
evaluation and treatment of muscle pain. •
Detailed color illustrations of pain patterns
and trigger-point locations. • First
accessible reference manual for
acupuncturists, chiropractors, osteopaths,
and physical, occupational, and massage
therapists. In this easy-to-use guide to the
treatment of muscle pain, medical educators
Steven and Donna Finando present evaluation
and palpation techniques for reducing trigger
points--and thereby alleviating pain--in the
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most clinically significant musculature of
the body. A "user's manual" for health care
practitioners, Informed Touch examines a wide
range of pain patterns and their treatment.
Introductory chapters include discussion of
the oriental medicine concept of Qi and its
relationship to myology, information on
trigger point location and activation, and
palpatory skill-building techniques. Detailed
information on each muscle, including painpattern and trigger-point illustrations and
specific palpation instructions, allows
clinicians to locate specific areas quickly
and accurately. A visual index, showing
reduced versions of the pain-pattern
illustrations, makes it easy for clinicians
to identify the muscles that may be involved
in a patient's complaint. Informed Touch
answers the reference needs of the growing
community of physical and occupational
therapists, acupuncturists, chiropractors,
osteopaths, and massage therapists.

Massage Anatomy
Ahhh! Discover the power of massage--from the
inside out--in this unique reference book
featuring seven styles of massage and
enlightening anatomical illustrations.
Massages energize, revitalize, and renew both
body and spirit, and have even been proven to
restore and promote good health. But to
safely practice massage, you need to
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understand how the body works. Everyone from
new students to experienced massage
therapists can benefit from this unique book
dedicated to the practice of massage. * The
world of massage at your fingertips! This
comprehensive book explores seven of the
world's best-known styles of massage:
Swedish, Fusion, Shiatsu, Thai, River Stone,
Reflexology, and Reiki. * Massage Anatomy
uniquely combines an understanding of the
human body with different massage styles,
making it an excellent resource for
practitioners of all levels. * Detailed
anatomical illustrations and approachable
text demonstrate body planes, muscle groups,
and crucial areas like the nervous and
lymphatic systems. There is also a helpful
reference section on massage terminology and
a glossary of muscles. * Discover the ancient
secrets practiced by Native Americans and
Egyptians using warm stones that are applied
to the body. Feel the “spirit life force” of
reiki, a centuries-old Japanese technique
used to promote peace and well-being. And
find out how to combine Swedish, deep-tissue,
and sports massage techniques for a fabulous
massage fusion. * Next to strong hands, this
comprehensive guide book is a massage
therapist's most important tool--an
invaluable resource for new students and
experienced therapists alike. * Includes
poster of massage techniques and muscle
systems.
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Routledge Handbook of Sports Therapy,
Injury Assessment and Rehabilitation
A clinical reference manual for the
evaluation and treatment of muscle pain •
Contains detailed illustrations of pain
patterns and trigger-point locations • 15,000
copies sold in first hardcover edition
Myofascial pain syndromes are among the
fastest growing problems that physicians,
osteopaths, acupuncturists, and physical,
occupational, and massage therapists
encounter in their patients. In Trigger Point
Therapy for Myofascial Pain Donna and Steven
Finando have organized vast amounts of
information on treating myofascial pain into
an accessible "user's manual" for healthcare
practitioners. They examine a wide range of
pain patterns and present evaluation and
palpation techniques for reducing trigger
points--and thereby alleviating pain--in the
most clinically significant musculature of
the body. This comprehensive yet easy-to-use
reference guide to treatment of muscle pain
begins with chapters on the concept of Qi and
its relationship to myology, specific trigger
point location and activation, and palpatory
skill-building techniques. Subsequent
sections provide detailed information on each
muscle to teach clinicians to locate quickly
and accurately individual points of pain and
compensation. A visual index allows easy
identification of the muscles that may be
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involved. Trigger Point Therapy for
Myofascial Pain provides necessary and
invaluable information for sufferers and any
professional involved with myofascial
disorders.

Beard's Massage
Now in full color and thoroughly updated,
this Third Edition is an indispensable
resource for massage therapy students and
practicing massage therapists. This bestselling guide presents detailed information
on over 200 diseases and conditions,
emphasizing how massage influences the
disease and healing processes and how
therapists can maximize the benefits while
minimizing the risks. The new art program
features enhanced line drawings and fullcolor photographs of skin conditions ranging
from mild to severe. A new appendix on
medications explains how bodywork may
influence the actions of various drugs. A
back-of-book CD-ROM includes a self-testing
tool, animations demonstrating
pathophysiology concepts, and audio
pronunciations for medical terminology.

Orthopedic Massage E-Book
Deep Tissue Massagedescribes how to use
compressive and stretching techniques in ways
that are safe and effective for you and your
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clients.

Deep Tissue Massage
Rev. ed. of: Deep tissue massage treatment /
Enrique Fabian Fernandez. c2006

Trigger point therapy is one of the fastestgrowing and most effective pain therapies in
the world. Medical doctors, chiropractors,
physical therapists, and massage therapists
are all beginning to use this technique to
relieve patients’ formerly undiagnosable
muscle and joint pain, both conditions that
studies have shown to be the cause of nearly
25 percent of all doctor visits. This book
addresses the problem of myofascial trigger
points—tiny contraction knots that develop in
a muscle when it is injured or overworked.
Restricted circulation and lack of oxygen in
these points cause referred pain. Massage of
the trigger is the safest, most natural, and
most effective form of pain therapy. Trigger
points create pain throughout the body in
predictable patterns characteristic to each
muscle, producing discomfort ranging from
mild to severe. Trigger point massage
increases circulation and oxygenation in the
area and often produces instant relief. The
Trigger Point Therapy Workbook, Third
Edition, has made a huge impact among health
professionals and the public alike, becoming
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an overnight classic in the field of pain
relief. This edition includes a new chapter
by the now deceased author, Clair Davies’
daughter, Amber Davies, who is passionate
about continuing her father’s legacy. The new
edition also includes postural assessments
and muscle tests, an illustrated index of
symptoms, and clinical technique drawings and
descriptions to assist both practitioners and
regular readers in assessing and treating
trigger points. If you have ever suffered
from, or have treated someone who suffers
from myofascial trigger point pain, this is a
must-have book.

Soft Tissue Release
The work of a sports therapist is highly
technical and requires a confident,
responsible and professional approach. The
Routledge Handbook of Sports Therapy, Injury
Assessment and Rehabilitation is a
comprehensive and authoritative reference for
those studying or working in this field and
is the first book to comprehensively cover
all of the following areas: Sports Injury
Aetiology Soft Tissue Injury Healing Clinical
Assessment in Sports Therapy Clinical
Interventions in Sports Therapy Spinal and
Peripheral Anatomy, Injury Assessment and
Management Pitch-side Trauma Care
Professionalism and Ethics in Sports Therapy
The Handbook presents principles which form
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the foundation of the profession and
incorporates a set of spinal and peripheral
regional chapters which detail functional
anatomy, the injuries common to those
regions, and evidence-based assessment and
management approaches. Its design
incorporates numerous photographs, figures,
tables, practitioner tips and detailed sample
Patient Record Forms. This book is
comprehensively referenced and multiauthored, and is essential to anyone involved
in sports therapy, from their first year as
an undergraduate, to those currently in
professional practice.

Informed Touch
Soft Tissue Release is a clear, concise, and
practical book that guides you in
understanding and applying the three types of
soft tissue release (STR): passive (clients
do not help), active assisted (clients and
therapists work together), and active
(clients do it on their own). Rather than
focus on the specific purposes of soft tissue
release, this text provides basic information
about the therapy and prepares readers to
perform the techniques. The result is a text
that professionals and students in massage
therapy, physiotherapy, and osteopathy will
find invaluable. Soft Tissue
Releasethoroughly explains the differences
between the three types of STR by providing
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step-by-step descriptions on performing each
type along with the key holds, moves, and
stances for various muscles. The descriptions
are accompanied by handy reference charts
indicating the types of clients and
situations in which each technique is
particularly useful. Complete instructions
explain how to apply STR to various parts of
the body—the trunk, the lower limbs, and the
upper limbs—and detail the advantages and
disadvantages of each technique. Numerous
full-color photos depict the locks and
stretches. The book also explains how to use
alternative options—such as massage tools and
forearms, fists, and elbows—to protect the
hands and thumbs from overuse. Tips sidebars
provide short, practical comments on applying
the techniques, while Client Talk boxes share
the author's experiences and provide insight
on situations that a therapist is likely to
encounter. Each chapter ends with Quick
Questions to test knowledge of the
information, and answers are provided at the
end of the book. A quick-reference photo
index allows readers to look up techniques
based on the client's position—prone, supine,
sitting, or side lying—and find the page
number for the complete instructions for that
technique. Finally, Soft Tissue Release shows
how to incorporate the proper techniques into
a treatment program. The book guides readers
through the consultation process and provides
examples of initial questions to ask clients
and various assessment forms that therapists
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can use in identifying clients' needs. Using
case studies and comparisons, the book shows
how the data gleaned from clients can guide
the design of an effective treatment program.
Soft Tissue Releasewill help the STR
techniques come alive through its clear,
detailed instruction and the numerous photos
showing the techniques being applied by
professionals. Whether you are a student or a
professional, Soft Tissue Release will help
you gain proficiency and confidence in these
techniques.

The Book of Massage
Fully updated throughout, this popular book
explains the history, rationale, and detailed
descriptions of the class of soft tissue
manipulation methods known collectively as
NMT techniques. Complete with accompanying
website - www.chaitowonline.com - which
contains film sequences of the author
demonstrating the techniques, this book will
be ideal for bodyworkers and acupuncturists
in Europe, the USA and beyond. Facilitates
the rapid and accurate identification of
local soft-tissue dysfunction Explains the
origin of soft tissue distress Provides
diverse maps and explanations for the
patterns of tender and trigger points seen
daily in clinical practice Includes guidance
on the use of NMT for the treatment of the
symptoms of fibromyalgia and abdominal
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dysfunction Gives important guidance on the
treatment of trigger points in treating
lymphatic dysfunction Discusses the use of
NMT in the management of pain and
hyperventilation Explains the diagnostic and
therapeutic value of tender reflex points
related to viscero-somatic and somaticvisceral reflexes Describes both European and
North American versions of NMT Provides a
clear set of treatment options for all
bodywork therapists and acupuncture
practitioners Authored by a highly respected,
internationally known teacher, practitioner
and author, with contributions from three
leading practitioners from the U.S. and
Europe Contains a new chapter on the value of
Thai Yoga massage, associated with NMT
methodology Contains source material and
commentary on the contribution of Raymond
Nimmo DC in the evolution of NMT Website www.chaitowonline.com - containing updated
video clips demonstrating the application of
NMT

Theory and Practice of Therapeutic
Massage
A guide to the relaxing and healing skills of
massage, the ancient Japanese art of shiatsu
and reflexology. With step-by-step
instructions, the book guides the reader
through the complete working sequence for
each skill and provides detailed descriptions
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of appropriate strokes for each part of the
body. The book also explains what the body
can tell you and shows how massage can be
used to soothe, to invigorate, to relieve
aches and tensions and to help in difficult
circumstances, from work to leisure, from
pregnancy to old age.

Deep Tissue Massage Treatment - E-Book
Theory and Practice of Therapeutic Massage,
5th edition is the classic text in the
massage industry including the essential
knowledge and skills needed to become a
successful, professional massage therapist,
plus the essentials of anatomy and
physiology. Essential topics to the industry
such as ethics, hygiene, communication
skills, and body mechanics are discussed.
Full-color illustrations and photographs
clearly illustrate techniques and procedures.
Classical massage is expanded with clinical
techniques including neuromuscular and
myofascial techniques, and lymph massage,
combined to better serve the client by
following therapeutic procedures. Numerous
career tracts are explored including massage
in a spa environment and athletic massage. A
new chapter discusses massage for special
populations including pre-natal, infant,
elder, critically ill, people with cancer,
and hospice. The final chapter has been
revised to cover business practices for
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finding employment or successful selfemployment. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or
the product text may not be available in the
ebook version.

Fascia: The Tensional Network of the
Human Body - E-Book
Ortho-Bionomy was created twenty years ago by
Dr. Arthur Lincoln Pauls, an osteopath with
training in the martial arts. Pauls wanted a
system of bodywork which would teach
structural understanding of the body simply
and safely enough that anyone could learn to
work with their family and friends. Kathy
Kain gives clear descriptions of the
philosophy and concepts of Ortho-Bionomy. The
illustrations and easy-to-understand
technical instructions show the standard
releases taught in Ortho-Bionomy classes. The
student is guided from the beginning of a
session to the end, in learning this gentle,
effective approach to somatic re-education.
Ortho-Bionomy's primary benefit lies in
helping people to break the cycle of pain by
learning how to correct structural and
somatic dysfunction and to release stress.
This non-invasive, quick-acting approach is
an effective preparation for mobilization,
movement and therapeutic exercise.

Advanced Remedial Massage
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"A manual for understanding and treating
chronic pain associated with trigger points,
the tender, painful nodules that form in
muscles and connective tissues"--Provided by
publisher.

Deep Tissue Massage Treatment
Present this quick, effective method for
assessing and managing common medical
conditions! The central tool of this text is
the decision tree, a simple flowchart that
helps students quickly determine the optimal
massage therapy approach for specific medical
conditions. A Decision Tree is included for
each of the more than 50 conditions discussed
in the book, with massage considerations
listed for numerous additional conditions in
brief. Also unique to this text are questions
therapists can ask clients during the
interview process to help the therapist
understand not just the medical condition,
but how it presents in a particular client.

The Balanced Body
A grouchy mountaineer, a Hollywood starlet
And miles of untamed wilderness What could
possibly go wrong? Former Hollywood darling
River Lane's acting career is tanking fast.
Determined to start fresh behind the camera,
she agrees to film a documentary about the
picturesque small town of Moose Springs,
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Alaska. The assignment should have been easy,
but the quirky locals want nothing to do with
River. Well, too bad: River's going to make
this film and prove herself, no matter what
it takes. Or what (literal) mountain she has
to climb. Easton Lockett may be a gentle
giant, but he knows a thing or two about
survival. If he can keep everyone in line, he
should be able to get River and her crew up
and down Mount Veil in one piece. Turns out
that's a big if. The wildlife's wilder than
usual, the camera crew's determined to wander
off a cliff, and the gorgeous actress is
fearless. Falling for River only makes
Easton's job tougher, but there's only so
long he can hold out against her brilliant
smile. When bad weather strikes, putting
everyone at risk, it'll take all of Easton's
skill to get them back home safelyand
convince River she should stay in his arms
for good. "Fresh, fun and romantic."—SARAH
MORGAN, USA Today bestselling author for The
Tourist Attraction

Page 37/39

Free Copy Deep Tissue Massage Revised Edition
A Visual Guide To Techniques
Read More About Deep Tissue Massage Revised
Edition A Visual Guide To Techniques
Arts & Photography
Biographies & Memoirs
Business & Money
Children's Books
Christian Books & Bibles
Comics & Graphic Novels
Computers & Technology
Cookbooks, Food & Wine
Crafts, Hobbies & Home
Education & Teaching
Engineering & Transportation
Health, Fitness & Dieting
History
Humor & Entertainment
Law
LGBTQ+ Books
Literature & Fiction
Medical Books
Mystery, Thriller & Suspense
Parenting & Relationships
Politics & Social Sciences
Reference
Religion & Spirituality
Romance
Science & Math
Science Fiction & Fantasy
Self-Help
Sports & Outdoors
Teen & Young Adult
Test Preparation
Travel
Page 38/39

Free Copy Deep Tissue Massage Revised Edition
A Visual Guide To Techniques

Page 39/39

Copyright : rutamaya.net

